
 

Law Enforcement Advisory Board Meeting AUGUST 9, 2017 

 

x denotes presence 

X Paul Soptick   913-281-4351  PPRSJR@AOL.COM 
X Patrick Dunn   816-797-6146  KCKBRILLO@YAHOO.COM 
X Scott Mackey   816-550-0915  SCOTTMACKEY05@YAHOO.COM 
X Reed Partridge   913-573-8043  RPARTRIDGE@WYCOKCK.ORG 
 Lee Brown   913-788-3284  JR8670@SBCGLOBAL.CNET  

Lt Col Bob Gunja   913-573-2861  BGUNJA@WYCOSHERIFF.ORG 
X Dixie Kaster   913-287-4131  DKASTER@ATT.NET 
X Don Jolley   913-481-3527  DJSDESIGNDON@YAHOO.COM 
X Tony Carter   913-515-4354  TONY.CARTER.JR@SBCGLOBAL.NET 
X Maria Cecilia Ysaac  913-706-7881  IINTERPRET4U@GMAIL.COM 
X Terry Zeigler   913-573-6010  TZEIGLER@KCKPD.ORG  
 Tyrone Garner      TGARNER@KCKPD.COM 
X Irene Caudillo   913-677-0100  ICAUDILLO@ELECTRONIC.COM 
X Don Ash    913-573-4149  DASH@WYCOSHERIFF.ORG 
X Mary Hopkins   913-593-5580  MERRYHOP@HOTMAIL.COM  
 Rodney Smith 
 Kelli Bailiff      KBAILIFF@WYCOSHERIFF.ORG 
 JoanDeMoss   913-215-3974  JFDEMOSS@HOTMAIL.COM  
 Carol Diehl   913-281-1922  cdneighborhood@yahoo.com 
 Dan Soptic   913-573-8861  dsoptick@wycosheriff.org 
 Jeffry Fewell   913-573-8940  jfewell@wycosheriff.com 
x Terry Brockman   913-278-4596  tbrockman0305@gmail.com 

  

Tony Carter  opened the meeting at 4:00pm 

 

The meeting was held at the new police sub-station in Argentine, 2100 Metropolitan Ave. Also in 
attendance were Major Kent Anderson, Cpt Bob Angell, Officer Bill Barajas, Officer Steve Rios.  

 

Major Kent Anderson conducted a tour of the new building and pointed out the various amenities that 
make it a great place for the officers to conduct their work: ie: the individual lockers with a charging 
station for their radios and cell phones and a personal locker for their wallets etc. The bullet proof 
glass for a layer of protection for anyone in the building. The open meeting room for neighborhood 
groups, etc. 

 

Officer Bill Barajas gave a presentation on Fair and Impartial Policing / Verbal Defence and Influence. 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



Officer Barajas informed the attendees that the new officers being trained in the Fair and Impartial 
Policing / Verbal Defense and Influence get a 2 ½ day course.  The officers that get a refresher 
course get 4 hours. 

 

All through the presentation the attendees were able to ask questions and offer observations on the 
subject matter and anything pertinent to the training. Due to the length of the presentation we did not 
have reports from Chief Zeigler, Sheriff Ash and Legislative Auditor Partridge. 

 

 

We adjourned at 5:25pm. 

Submitted 9-13-2017 


